
Reckless Driving Warning 

 

 

On Mar 22, 2024, at 9:53 AM, Christopher Gallo <cgallo1072@yahoo.com> wrote: 

  My name is Christopher Gallo and I live at 15529 Marsh Overlook Dr. I’m reaching out in 
regards to continued reckless, driving behavior at the intersection of marsh overlook Drive and 
Rippon Boulevard. In addition to the speeding, disregard for stop signs. There has been an 
uptick and vehicles doing donuts, burnouts at that intersection. These events are happening in 
broad daylight while people are walking. You can look at the tire marks and see how incredibly 
close they are coming to the walking path.my wife goes for walks with the kids after school and 
has witnessed at least one of these events. I have brought this to the attention of Prince William 
County police and the department for Prince William county that handles traffic calming 
measures. My main goal here is to avoid a tragedy. My fear is that one of these inexperienced 
drivers is going to lose control and kill someone. Most likely a pedestrian on a walking path or 
possibly lose control into the front yard of a neighboring home. I am attaching the videos that I 
sent to Prince William county my number is 240-988-2743. I have some ideas I’m when it 
comes to traffic calming measures and I am glad to share those with you, I feel obligated to 
bring this to your attention the videos will be sent in a corresponding email. Thank you so 
much. 
Sent from my iPhone 

Silver Car Donuts 

Black Car Donuts 

 

https://video.wixstatic.com/video/a8d69c_4ade58a1f0544f20b6b3d5792ae09007/720p/mp4/file.mp4
https://video.wixstatic.com/video/a8d69c_abd91fa1267041a68ac1d0879ae310ee/720p/mp4/file.mp4

